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July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome everyone to Year 6!  We are thrilled to be working with you all next year. As your child 

progresses in Key Stage 2, they will continue to experience a broad range of subjects here at North 

Walkden. Please take a look at the school website to find pictures of the staff who will be working in 

Year 6 this year. 

We had a wonderful transition session in Year 6 and have familiarised ourselves with our new 

classroom and are looking forward to taking on new roles as prefects. The children have had a 

chance to ask any questions they had too. Similarly, we have enjoyed getting to know your children 

and can’t wait to hit the ground running in September, work hard and have lots of fun.  In Maths, we 

will be supporting the children to become more independent in their problem solving. In English, we 

will be sharing a range of texts that will help the children to develop their love of reading and widen 

their ever - growing vocabulary.  In addition to Maths and English, the children will be developing 

their knowledge and skills in a variety of other subjects and topics such as World War 2, Population 

and Evolution. As always, there will be opportunities to use a wide range of computing equipment 

along with sessions of PE each week – PE days to be confirmed. 

In Year 6, children are allowed to walk home with consent – please let the office know in September 

if you give your consent for your child to walk home on their own. Children need a full school 

uniform and PE kit for September – please make sure your child is looking smart in their shirt, tie and 

school shoes every day. As usual, stationery is provided by the school so your child only needs a 

book bag for their reading book and reading record, homework and any letters they may need to 

take home.  Don’t forget our school day finishes at 3.15 in September. Children are allowed 

bikes/scooters but mustn’t ride them on school premises – they must disembark and walk their 

bike/scooter to the designated parking spot. 

Finally, a ‘meet the teacher’ session will be arranged for one day after school in September (date 

TBC), where parents will be invited to come in and meet their child’s new teachers 

We are all looking forward to continuing our journey with you and your children in September, but 

until then, we hope you all have a lovely, relaxing summer.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cosgrave, Mrs Bowling and Mrs Lewandowska 

 

 


